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SECRETARIAT OF STATE 

No. 158391 . FROM THE VATiC...... July 26, 1985 

REDACTED 
.Dear BishopStraling, 

Given the serious nature of·. theco]!lolaints 
raised by .. _ ' in a 
letter to the Hoiy·;Father, I am sending to you 

.. personally a copy of his letter and the· enclosures. 
I know you will.give the. matter whatever pastoral 
attention may be necessary and appropriate. 

With good wishes, I remain 

Sincerely.yours in Christ,· 

Mondgnor. k~R" 
Assesso.r 

The Mo.st Reverend Phillip F. Straling 
Bishop of San Bernardino 
1450 North D ·Street 
San Bernardino, CA· 92405 
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